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To: Mayor and City Councilmembers 

From: Steve Parker, City Manager 

Date: January 12, 2024 

Re: Vacation Rental by Owner  
 

 

The City currently has approximately 316 vacation rental by owners.  Councilmember 
Gaytan has received complaints and has asked that the individuals be given a chance to 
speak regarding their concerns.  An agenda item has been created that will allow the 
citizens to speak and for the council to be able to discuss the issue and give possible 
direction to staff.  


